
Letter of support to TRANS* PRIDE BELGRADE 

 

  

With this letter we, the activists from the Coalition SEXUAL AND HEALTH RIGHTS OF MARGINALIZED 

COMMUNITIES, FROM Skopje, Macedonia, are stating our support to Trans* Pride Belgrade 2015, 

organized by Citizen Association „Egal“ and Gay Lesbian Info Center (GLIC).  

 

 We recognize and appreciate the work these two organizations have been conducting for trans* 

community in Serbia in their struggle for obtaining basic human rights. We share their believes and 

standing points and we are joining in stressing out the need for legal gender recognition in the Republic of 

Serbia and the following improvement of the quality of life for trans* persons.  

 

 We believe the planned gathering will contribute to fulfillment of stated demands and the 

achievement of set goals: fast change of existing registry books system legislation and their proper 

application, more effective provision of health services for trans* persons, sensitization of the police, 

centers for social work, the National employment service and other public institutions, for proper relation to 

trans* persons, along with reducing and eradicating discrimination and transphobia.  

 

 Standing with you in solidarity in your brave struggle,  

 

 

 

The team of the Coalition SHRMC 

 

17.09.2015, Skopje    


